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BATTLE OF THE BOOKS 

**Please check email regularly for schedule
 updates and other information for the Battle of the Books. 

 Questions, please call 419-375-2869  or email lnietfeld@seolibraries.org

Battle of the Books 2024 Registration Form
----------------------------------------------------------------------------

To sign up, fill out the form and drop it off at 
Fort Recovery Public Library or give it to your 
LA teacher at school by Wednesday, Feb. 7th. 

 If you would like to be on a team with certain people, please
write their names on the back of this slip (teams limited to 4).  

If you do not have a team, we can place you on one.

For 4th - 6th Graders

Join the Battle of the Books 2024!
Work as a team to read selected books and then battle other school

teams for the prize!

Form a TEAM...

Read the Books...

BATTLE for your school!

Initial meeting to be held at Fort Recovey
 Public Library on Monday, February 12 at 3:30 PM

More details to come once you have signed up!

Battle of the Books competition at Coldwater
Public Library on March 19 at 6:30 PM


